
Fall is here! 
 
Hi!  Seems like it was a long Summer… with a bit of a late start and it 
being so nice here through June.  LOTS of rain!  But the last couple of 
months… hardly any rain.  But now we’re starting to feel some cool 
winds blow with the beginning of the Fall season.  Now some more rain 
would be great.  Don’t ask me what my water bill was in August!? 
 
It’s been a busy year for our company but in May I took the lovely Mrs. 
Williams to Ireland.  For our 40th anniversary.  Incredible place!  Great 
time.  Beautiful.  Cool and rainy there.  For sure the most beautiful 
place we’ve ever seen!  Then we came back to the Texas heat.  And 
work of course.  I love my job with meeting new folks and working on 
their homes.  I could not be more blessed and fortunate.  Thanks to all 
my customers for your support and entrusting me with your projects! 
   
Williams Renovation is busy finishing up a bath project and then will 
start a large 2nd story addition project in October.  This will keep us busy 
through the end of the year.  But, please call me anytime to discuss and 
plan your project for early 2020.  Did I say that right?  2020!?  Wow.  
The years are flying by. 
 
HAPPY FALL SEASON!     
 
Thanks again. 
Burton 


